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February 22, 2020 

 

To: WT Council Members 

 Presidents and Secretaries General, MNAs and CUs 

 

Tokyo 2020 Olympic & Paralympic Games Qualification Tournaments 

 

Dear WT Family, 

 

First, I sincerely wish that you and your loved ones are well, especially amid the global 

Covid-19 outbreak. Please kindly extend our wishes to the athletes and officials of the WT 

Family in your respective countries. 

 

Starting from today in Rabat (Morocco), the African qualification tournament for the Tokyo 

2020 Olympic and Paralympic Games will begin in earnest. This will kick off a series of 

qualification tournaments in the other continental unions, with Gold Coast (Australia), San 

Jose (Costa Rica), Amman (Jordan), and Milan (Italy).  

 

I wish to extend my heartfelt appreciation to the organisers of the continental qualification 

tournaments. I am also excited that – for the first time in World Taekwondo’s illustrious 

history – we will feature qualification tournaments for the Paralympic Games.  

 

I look forward to seeing the best Taekwondo athletes in the world display their talents in 

Chiba, Japan, on July 25-28. 

 

Good luck to all athletes in your journey to the Tokyo 2020 Olympic and Paralympic Games.  

 

 

Sincerely Yours, 

 

 

Chungwon Choue 

President 

 


